

Mulberry Stepney Green Maths, Computing and Science College

T 020 7790 6361 F 020 7265 9766

mail@mulberrystepneygreen.org www.mulberrystepneygreen.org

A High Performing Specialist School

Head of School: Mr Zumon Chowdhury

18th July 2025

Year 13 - A Level & BTEC Results Day - 14th August 2025

Dear Y13 Students,

We hope you have been enjoying your summer since the end of the exams and our graduation celebrations. I would like to use the end of term as an opportunity to remind you about a few important points for your results day.

Results Days – Thursday 14th August 2025

A Level and BTEC Level 3 results will be available on Thursday 14th August from 8:30am to 1:00pm in school. GCSE and BTEC Level 2 results (for those who re-sat Maths or English) will be available on Thursday 21st August, from 9:30am to 1:00pm in the South Dining Room.

Clearing -

Clearing works on a first come first served basis- so start now- give yourselves a backup plan. You will have an idea of how you have done

You can now start researching university courses that are available using the UCAS Clearing website, you can speak to universities in advance and complete research, however, places cannot be confirmed until results day.

If your results don't meet the requirements of you firm or insurance university place, or you have changed your mind on the course you would like to study.

Staff will be on site on results day and will support you with clearing in ISA1 and the sixth form office.

Not able to collect your results in person?

If students are unable to collect their results in person, they must email our exams officer with the full name of the person collecting their results on their behalf along with your relationship with that person. The person collecting your results must then bring their photo identification (passport or driving licence (provisional or full) with them along with evidence of the request.

It has been a pleasure to support and watch you grow over the past two years. We are proud of all you have achieved and wish you and your families a restful summer and every success in the future.

Kind regards,

Ms. R Gill

Head of Year 13

Part of the













